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Americans for Democracy & Human Rights in Bahrain (ADHRB) and Formula 
One entered into mediation in order to discuss the matters raised by ADHRB in 
its complaint under the OECD Guidelines for Multinational Enterprises 
(“Guidelines”) to the UK Government’s National Contact Point.   
 
As a result of that process, Formula One Group has committed to taking a 
number of further steps to strengthen its processes in relation to human rights in 
accordance with the standards provided for by the Guidelines.  Formula One also 
takes this opportunity to reaffirm its commitment to respect internationally 
recognised human rights.  Formula One’s written policy commitment to respect 
human rights is available at http://www.formula1.com/content/fom-
website/en/toolbar/legal-notices.html. 
 
ADHRB has agreed to stop further pursuit of its complaint and stated that it 
“welcomes this opportunity to engage on human rights issues in Bahrain”. 
 
Both parties would also like to thank the NCP and mediator for their work on this 
matter. 
 
The participants in the mediation on behalf of ADHRB were Husain Abdulla 
(Executive Director of ADHRB), Nabeel Rajab (ADHRB Advisory Board Member) 
Ahmed Ali (ADHRB Advisory Board Member) and Sayed Ahmed Alwadaei 
(ADHRB Board Member).   
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